
 

 

 

 

At Fort Worth Boat Club, we love our furry friends just as much as you do! We want to remind all pet owners that 

while pets are allowed at FWBC, there are restrictions in place to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all our 

members and guests. 

 

Please remember that all pets must be leashed and kept outside the TABC lines of the Club. We ask that you keep 

your pets under control and on a leash at all times when you are within designated pet-friendly areas. 

 

The pet-friendly areas at FWBC include the parking lot, the lawn surrounding the flagpole, and the far side of the lawn 

past the pool. You are welcome to walk your pet through the no-go zone if you are heading to your boat for a day out 

on the water. You can find an image of the no-go zone below, which includes outdoor dining areas such as the 

patio, tiki bar, and pool area. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines and helping us maintain a safe and enjoyable 

environment for everyone at FWBC. Thank you for being a valued member of our nautical community! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Fort Worth Boat Club 

 


